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In July 2012, the FDA announced that oils, glycerin and proteins derived from the Jatropha plant 
that are commonly used in the production of human + animal food, medical products, 
cosmetics, and other FDA regulated products may contain toxins. 
 
I confirm that Synco Chemical Corporation manufactures all Super Lube® and Synco Lube® 
branded products with respect to the following: 

 
a) I confirm that none of the materials used in the production of our products are 

contaminated with oil, glycerin or proteins derived from the Jatropha plant. 
 

b) Our supply chain security ensures that our raw material suppliers are not using 
materials contaminated with oils, glycerin, or proteins derived from the Jatropha plant. 
 

(a) Synco Chemical Corporation confirms that it has not supplied and will not in the future 
supply any ingredient/material/products contaminated with oils, glycerin or proteins 
contaminated by the Jatropha plant.  

 
 
Kevin Wall 

 
Operations Manager 
Synco Chemical Corporation 


